
 

 

Mayor’s Report - March 11, 2024 
 

There’s not too much to report due to the shortened time frame between the 
February and March Council meetings except for …. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

… the 20th Anniversary  
of the Incorporation of the 

City of Gustavus on 
                                 April 1, 2024 

               (no foolin’!) 

 

 

                                                      Shelley 

 


